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Good work earns praise from outbound travellers

Editor’s note: In mid-June this year, a Hong Kong traveller bought a travel package for Bang-
kok and paid for it in full, only to be told five days before departure that the air ticket could 
not be confirmed. Although the travel agent fully refunded him, it did not offer 30% of the 
price of the package as compensation for failure to give sufficient notice and fulfil its promise. 
After the TIC stepped in, it paid the compensation.

I wish to thank the Consumer Relations Department’s Ms Chow, who 
patiently listened to my calls, and Ms Ho, who followed up my case ef-
ficiently and professionally.

An outbound traveller, Hong Kong

Editor’s note: A Hong Kong traveller and her family bought travel packages for Bangkok in 
early July this year. She was later diagnosed with cancer and cancelled the trip. Unwilling 
to refund the fees, the travel agent remarked that only the fuel surcharge would be refunded 
according to the relevant terms and conditions. Thanks to the TIC, she was finally refunded 
60% of the fees by the agent.

I am writing this to thank and commend Ms Yip of your Council’s Con-
sumer Relations Department, who was eager to help me get the money 
refunded, which was very important to me.

An outbound traveller, Hong Kong

Editor’s note: A package tour participant, after visiting Guangdong province with her family 
members in late June this year, complained to the TIC that the trip was not arranged accord-
ing to the itinerary, and that the attitude of the local guide and the coach driver was poor. 
The travel agent offered the complainant goodwill compensation, which was accepted.

I would like to commend Ms Li of the Consumer Relations Department 
for her highly professional way of handling my case.

A package tour participant, Hong Kong

Editor’s note: A traveller bought an air ticket to Qingdao, Shandong province, for late July 
this year. A typhoon, however, hit Hong Kong three days before his departure. Although the 
airline allowed its passengers to change their tickets free of charge, the travel agent charged 
him for changing his departure date. With the TIC’s assistance, the traveller finally changed 
the departure date for free.

Thanks to your helping hand, the travel agent waived the penalty 
charge and the administration fee. My special thanks to Ms Ho of the 
Consumer Relations Department.

An outbound traveller, Hong Kong


